
Lamont and District Chamber of Commerce Membership FAQ’s

Why Join the Chamber?
• Website: The LDCC has a fully functioning website with information regarding upcoming events in the area

o Members are listed on the site, with as much information about their business as they want to post. For 
example, a restaurant can post their menu, businesses can list all the services they offer, societies can 
list the events that they host throughout the year

Member listings are included in the membership fees
Additional banner adds can be purchased for advertising on the web-site

o Listing of upcoming seminars and events for members, most at no-cost or low cost. HUB offers webinars 
that have a range of topics of interest to business owners. These webinars are available for viewing at 
the Town offices of member communities or for download

• Supporting Our Members: The LDCC has a policy of supporting the businesses in our membership whenever 
possible. This includes:

o Purchasing supplies for events from member businesses
o Purchasing parade candy from member grocery stores
o Advertising in member newspapers
o Using member businesses to create promotional material and design the website

• Standing Together: The LDCC was created to support and promote business in the county of Lamont. By 
standing together and supporting each other, we can build a strong, vibrant business community within the 
county. This will benefit all business owners, promote growth in the region and make the County of Lamont an 
even better place to live and work.

• Access to Provincial Chamber Benefits:
o Membership benefits include:

Gas discounts on Fleet vehicles
Member rates for accepting Mastercard
Small business insurance rates
Many more!!

How do I Join the Chamber?
Simply fill out the application form and send in with your payment and you will be enrolled in the Lamont and District 
Chamber of Commerce. Membership is good for a year, from the month that you sign up. Membership fee is $125/year. 
Meetings are on the 2nd Thursday of the month, at the arena in Lamont, 7pm. All members are welcome to attend.

How is the Chamber involved in the community?
The LDCC hosts an annual Christmas Party. Come out and meet some other members of the business community! 
Recently, the Chamber paired with the Lamont Food Bank and held a very successful fundraiser. The Chamber also 
participated in the Canada Day Parade in Bruderheim and the parade in Lamont for the Summer Sizzler. We hope to be 
able to expand our community presence in the upcoming years.

For more information, contact: Greg Melnick 780-575-0061 (President)
Website: ldchamber.ca


